## You can be a 'Reindeer'or maybe an 'Elf!'

Sponsor the Riverside Antler Breakfast, in support of the Rivertowne Breakfast Program











Dear Friend,

Every year, the Riverside community comes together in support of a local cause - raising funds for the Rivertowne Breakfast Program through the Riverside "Antler Breakfast". The Antler Breakfast will be happening again this year at The Ralph Thornton Centre, 2nd floor on December 15th (7:30 am-10:30 am).

We are delighted that Jason Friesen Mortgage has agreed to be this year's "Santa," with a generous lead sponsorship donation. With "Santa" in place, we are looking for up to ten "Reindeer" (for a \$250 sponsorship donation), and an unlimited number of "Elves (for a \$100 sponsorship donation). All of our 'Reindeer' will receive eight tickets for the event and be acknowledged in the promotion for the event. 'Elves' will receive two tickets for the event, and will be acknowledged at the event itself.

We can also provide you with a charitable tax receipt for your donation – if this is useful to you, please make your cheque payable to the "Ralph Thornton Community Organization."

Please see attached for more information about the program and contact John Campey (johnc@ralphthornton.org or 416-392-6810 x 227) or Jennifer Lay (marketing@riverside-to.com or 416 466-8167 to become a 2017 Riverside Antler Breakfast Reindeer or Elf.

Sincerely,

Joan King Rivertowne Safety First

Jennifer Lay Riverside BIA John Campey Ralph Thornton Community Centre